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Dear Mr Kenyon 
  
Please find Natural EnglandÂ’s response in relation to the above mentioned consultation attached 
herewith. 
  
Yours sincerely  
  
Leslie Farrington 
Natural England 
Consultation Service 
Hornbeam House 
Crewe Business Park, Electra Way, 
Crewe, Cheshire, CW1 6GJ 
  
Tel: 0300 060 3900 
Email:  consultations@naturalengland.org.uk 
www.gov.uk/natural-england 
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